
From: Virginia Head
To: Brown, Don; Emilee.Chaclas@sierraclub.org
Subject: [External] R24-17
Date: Monday, March 3, 2025 1:20:43 PM

Hello, 

I am a Chicago resident and I am writing to request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board
adopt Clean Vehicle Standards.  

Pollution is deadly, and it is harming and killing Chicago residents who deserve to live a life
with clean air and water, to enjoy the city, and be able to live here without risking their lives to
do so.  

I urge you to adopt Clean Vehicle Standards as other states have done, so that we can live
better lives, and live in a cleaner city.  

Thank you, 
Virginia

-- 
Virginia Head
head.virginia@gmail.com
612-817-7738
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